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Sent: 13 October 2009 11:47 &\ : B

To: Planning
Subject: Planning application $6/2009/1167/FP - NORTH MYMMS WATER TREATMENT WORKS

Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP GDP Order
1995)

District ref: $6/2009/1167/FP
HCC ref: WH/246/2009
HCC received: 30/09/2009
Area manager: James Dale
Case officer: Lindsey Lucas

Location
NORTH MYMMS WATER TREATMENT WORKS
North Mymms

Application type
Full application

Proposal

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW GRP KIOSK TO HOUSE NEW CHEMICAL DOSING EQUIPMENT
TO INCLUDE CONSTRUCTION OF NEW CHEMICAL DELIVERY AREA AND CROSS SITE
DUCTING

Decision

Notice is given under article 10 of the Town and Country Planning (General Development
Procedure) Order 1995 that the Hertfordshire County Council as Highway Authority does not wish
to restrict the grant of permission.

This application is for the construction of a new kiosk to house new chemical dosing equipment. The
applicant has provided additional information regarding deliveries of chemicals which will be about
once a month. These deliveries will be part of the existing deliveries to site and therefore the
proposal should not result in additional hgv movements to the site. Hertfordshire County Council as
Highway Authority considers the proposal would not have an unreasonable impact on the safety and
operation of the adjoining highways.

Lindsey Lucas
Date 13/10/2009
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